
 
 

Good morning Dunbarton, these are today’s announcements: 
 
Attention all students attending Leadership Camp!!! there is a 

mandatory meeting this Thursday at Lunch in the North Campus Theatre. Be 

prepared to get informed and bring some Energy!!!! 

Hey DHS!  Did you hear that the school clothing this year is from 

Champion?  Come to room 408 to order yours today!   

FLASH SALE!  All you rascally students with library fines are invited to come 

to the library before 3pm on Wed to take advantage of:  Half Priced Library 

fines.  Offer expires Wed September 11th. 

To all students who would like to join DECA this year, please 

remember to scan the QR Codes posted around the school to submit your 

application. The application is due Friday September 20th at noon! Good 

Luck!  

For anyone who is interested in joining DECA there will be a general 

information meeting on Wednesday September 11th at lunch in Room 

508.  See you there!!! 

Hey Dunbarton Spartans! Do you want to raise awareness about social 

justice issues, stop prejudice and spread diversity in your school? If so, the 

Students Together Opposing Prejudice association is the best fit for you. 

Everyone is welcome to join this Friday at lunch in Room 414. We hope to 

see you there! 

The Library is looking for library volunteers.  Application forms are 

available at the library checkout desk.  Completed forms are due back Friday 

September 13th. 
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A reminder from the Guidance Department:  The final day for timetable 

changes is this Friday September 13th.  If you need to make a course 

change, please make an appointment via the online booking system prior to 

that day 

The first Grade 9 Council meeting will be held this Friday at lunch in 

room 407.  Membership is open for any grade 9 student who would like to 

get involved in organizing and running fun events at DHS this school year.  

Hope to see you at lunch on Friday in room 407. 

Are you curious about careers in science and technology?  Would you 

like to meet and ask questions of women currently working in STEM related 

areas such as IT, engineering, research, data, and biology?  Find out about 

how a career in science can be fun, satisfying and come in many different 

shapes and forms by attending Sparking Science 2019 at the University of 

Toronto Scarborough on October 16.  Registration packages are now 

available in your homerooms.  Please complete the full registration package 

and return to the Co-op office in Room 408.  Extra registration packages are 

also available for you to pick up in Room 408.  Space is limited so hurry!  

That's Sparking Science for Grade 9 girls on October 16 at the University of 

Toronto Scarborough. 

Racism...... Genocide......Abuse...... and Censorship.  These are not 

historical facts, but issues in our world today.   Every single human is born 

with rights, but some have their rights stripped away from them.  Join 

Amnesty International Council, as we raise our voices for all the people of 

the world.   If you want to see change, you have to be the change.   This 

council meets Wednesday's in the library classroom.  

This is a notice to all students interested in senior jazz BAND THAT I 

WILL HAVE A REHEARSAL TODAY AT LUNCH IN THE MUSIC Room. See you 

all there!!  

Tennis tryouts will be held Thursday, September 12 from 3:15 to 4:15 

pm at Dunmoore tennis club located on Whites Road south of 401.  Please 

come with your own racket and bring in your permission forms.  All grades 

are welcome. 

 

If you have missed any of these announcements, please check out our website under Daily 

Announcements or the twitter feed.  Thanks for listening and have a great day! 

 


